
 

Interested in learning about midwives? 

Massachusetts Friends Of Midwives is hosting a birth circle 

meeting especially for pregnant women, offering the opportunity to 
meet moms who have birthed with midwives at a hospital, a birth 

center, or home. Each meeting will include positive birth stories in 
all settings as well as additional topics regarding pregnancy, birth, 

and parenting. Come meet women who treasure their birthing 
experiences and learn first-hand the advantages of using a midwife. 

July 24, 7:00PM 
 

Yoga Sanctuary, 191 Main St. (2nd Fl.), Northampton 
 

Please RSVP to massmidwives@gmail.com if possible,  

but drop-ins are welcome! 

Join the Birth Circle 


